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Senator Sample and Representative Branscum: 

 

 

The Lottery Oversight Subcommittee met Thursday, March 17, 2016, in Room B - MAC 

Building in Little Rock.  The Subcommittee heard testimony concerning the following items: 

 

1. Activities and operations of the Office of the Arkansas Lottery, with testimony from 

Mr. Larry Walther, Director, Arkansas Department of Finance and Administration 

(DFA); and Mr. Bishop Woosley, Director, Office of the Arkansas Lottery. 

 

2. The Subcommittee also reviewed the Business Plan and Consulting Services, with 

testimony from Mr. Larry Walther, Director, DFA; Mr. Bishop Woosley, Director, Office 

of the Arkansas Lottery; Mr. Richard Bateson, Commercial Director/Senior Vice 

President Sales & Marketing, Camelot; and Mr. John Skrimshire, Vice President 

Commercial Operations, Camelot Global. 
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